

Dear Incoming Kindergarten Families:

Welcome to the School District of Osceola County community! As you get ready to enroll your child in kindergarten, please consider the School District of Osceola County your top choice to keep them thriving throughout their educational journey. Our district offers an outstanding after and before school program at each of our schools. Every school in the district is an AVID school. AVID Elementary is designed to be embedded into the daily instruction of all elementary classrooms. Children learn about organization, study skills, communication, and self-advocacy. AVID Elementary students take structured notes and answer high-level questions that accelerate learning.

We hope you and your child (ren) will be able to meet with us on March 28th, 2024, to register for kindergarten. While you learn about our school, your child will have the opportunity to live the kindergarten experience. You can also register your child online. Our data-entry clerk can be reached at Lynell.Medel@osceolaschools.net if you have any questions regarding registration.

As you consider kindergarten options for your child, look below for what is special about

Reedy Creek Elementary

We are proud to offer a new magnet program in which activities and opportunities will center around "Sports Medicine." This program will enhance our district curriculum with hands on learning opportunities in our classroom and through special events! Our teachers are committed to providing a high-quality education that supports our district's vision of Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day.

Additionally, we have extracurricular activities for students including cross-country, soccer, track, and field. We also host a music club, AVID ambassadors, A green team and other experiences provided by our faculty and staff.

At Reedy Creek Elementary we embrace the motto of "At Reedy Creek We Care!" and we want you to join us because we care about you, we love you, and we believe in you!

More information for new families will be posted on our website www.osceolaschools/rces. Please check it often to look for updates.

Sincerely,

Katie R. Adams

Principal